
Caldera, 28 January 2016 

 

Dear Colleagues: 

 

Please, receive here a manuscript that I would like to submit for consideration as a Research 

Note in the Revista Mexicana de Biodiversidad. The title of this contribution is “On some land 

snails (Mollusca: Gastropoda) of Los Molles, central Chile”. This is the first study dealing with 

the diversity and distribution of land snails in the area of Los Molles, a biodiversity spot in 

coastal central Chile, and it is part of an ongoing effort to document the diversity of 

continental mollusks in Chile. 

I have formatted the manuscript according to the guidelines for authors; however, 

please feel free to contact me if you have any questions. 

 

Best regards, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Juan Francisco Araya 


